
Reference: ICC-ASP/13/SP/36

The Secretariat of the Assembly of States Parties presents its compliments to States
Parties and, on behalf of the President of the Assembly, has the honour to refer to its note
verbale ICC-ASP/13/SP/06, dated 18 February 2014, and resolution ICC-ASP/3/Res.6 on the
procedure for the nomination and election of judges of the International Criminal Court,
adopted by the Assembly of States Parties on 10 September 2004. Under the terms of
paragraph 10 of the aforementioned resolution, the President wishes to inform States Parties
that, as at 8 June 2014, the status of nominations for the election of six judges was as follows:

Minimum voting
requirement

Minimum
nomination
requirement

Nominations as
at 8 June 2014

List requirement List A Fulfilled N/A 3

List B 2 N/A 2

Regional criteria African States Fulfilled N/A 0

Asia-Pacific States 1 2 0

Eastern European States 2 4 4

Latin American and
Caribbean States

Fulfilled N/A 0

Western European and
Other States

Fulfilled N/A 1

Gender criteria Male 1 2 4

Female Fulfilled N/A 1

Further information on the above nominations is available on the website of the Court
(www.icc-cpi.int), under “Assembly of States Parties”.

It is the intention of the President to keep under review the prevailing situation at the
end of the nomination period, on 20 July 2014, in relation to the number of nominations
received, with a view to a possible extension of the nomination period, as provided for in
paragraph 11 of the aforementioned resolution. Should such a decision be made, all States
Parties will be informed accordingly and a notice to that effect will be placed on the website
of the Court.

The Hague, 11 June 2014
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